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MINUTES OF THE CONSTITUTION WORKING 

PARTY 

Extract: 10 June 2015 

 

4. Broadway Theatre Working Group 
  
 The Working Party considered a report which proposed the establishment of a 

time limited, Member led working group to consider the future of the Broadway 
Theatre. 

  
 RESOLVED that the Constitution Working Party recommend to the Council that 

it establish a time limited member led working group to consider the future of 
the Broadway Theatre, as set out in the report, subject to the following 
amendments: 
 

• that the membership should include at least one local ward councillor; 

• that membership be extended to include the member outside the majority 
party if he so wishes;   

• that no more than one executive member should sit on the working 
group;  

• and that the Working Group should be time limited to the Council’s AGM 
in 2016. 

 

 


